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Date: February 26, 2014 

 

Statement 

 

We, Motorola Solutions, Inc., states that our device, FCC ID: UZ7TC700H, has no space to 

put the label except the battery compartment of this device. The label will be put under the 

battery inside the battery compartment and it is visible to the users as they purchase the 

products and install the battery. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________ 

Andrew Ho 

Regulatory Manager 

Motorola Solutions - Regulatory 

Tel:  +65 6643 9326 

Email:  andrew.ho@motorolasolutions.com 
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